
  
General 

Fund 
Benevolent 

Fund* 

Offering YTD $250,975 $58,659  

Budget YTD $255,894  $60,700 

Actual Expenses YTD $241,709 $55,720  

Actual Net $9,266 $2,939 

*Benevolent Actual Expenses include $18,085 in 
quarterly expenses prorated across each week. 
YTD = Year to Date 
    
    

 

 
 

    

LOOKING AHEAD 
 
James Bible Study: Monday, July 16th, 6:30 PM 
Church Softball Game: Monday, July 16th, 9:00 PM 
  
 
 
 
 
 
    
    
    
 
    

 
 

815 2nd Ave E 
Oskaloosa, IA 52577 

641-673-3843 
www.centralosky.com 

 

“The Book of Joshua” worship series 
continues today. Pastor Mike will speak on 

 “Be on Your Guard” in Joshua 9. 
 
 

 

07-15-2018 

        Prayer Request   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 Ways to Give 

                                      
 

OFFERING PLATES           ONLINE                        APP 
      Passed during            centralosky.com            Site Organic 
       each service               Click on “Give”            Online Giving 

 



  
  

 

 Prayer Gathering on July 16 from 6:30 -7:30 
PM in the sanctuary. Come for a focused time 
of bringing our requests to God and listening. 
 
Run in the Sun 5K walk/run fundraiser for the 
Serenity House is on August 4th. If interested in 
participating on a team from Central, please 
contact the church office by July 18th.  
 
Family Movie Night is 
Sunday, July 29th at 7:00 PM at Tom and 
Marilyn Ferguson’s farm. We will have a 
bonfire, roast some hot dogs for supper and 
make some smores. Then we will watch the 
movie “Heritage Falls”. Bring your lawn chairs, 
blankets, a roasting stick, and a friend and join 
us for a beautiful evening of family fun. Sign up 
is at the welcome center in the atrium along 
where you can also pick up directions on how 
to get to the Ferguson farm. 
 
 
 

Adult Baptism- Would you like to be 
baptized as an adult if you haven’t already 
been baptized as a child? August 26th will be 
our “Baptism Sunday”. Please let either 
Pastor Mike or Pastor Jon know if you are 
interested or have questions.  
 

Starting Point: If you want to learn more 

about Central Reformed Church, or if you 
have already decided to become a member 
and are ready to take the first step, then 
please join us for Starting Point! Sunday, July 
29th at 11:45-1:00 in the atrium. Enjoy lunch, 
talk about faith, meet Elders and staff, and 
learn more about CRC! Please call the 
church office at 641-673-3843 to register. 
 
Nathan Puglisi has been performing 5 hours 
of custodial work each week for the church. 
Nathan has recently accepted another job 
and will no longer be continuing his 
responsibilities at Central. When you see 
Nathan, be sure to thank him for his service 
to the church! 
 
 
Sermon Notes:  
 
 

 

NEWS  

   PRAYER/CARE  
 

Prayer bulletins can be found at the 
Welcome Center in the atrium. 

 
Prayer for Today… 
 
Oh Father,  
In You, Lord my God, I put my trust. I trust in You; 
do not let me be put to shame, not let my enemies 
triumph over me…Show me Your ways, Lord, teach 
me your paths. Guide me in Your truth and teach 
me, for You are God my Savior, and my hope is in 
You all day long.  
In Christ’s Holy Name, Amen.     (Psalm 25 1-2, 4-6)  
 
 

Thank you to Pastor Jon and the church members 
for their visits while Harriett was in the hospital. 
Thank you for all your prayers. They were precious. 
Thank you for the lovely cards and messages sent. 
It was very special to me. The Lord answered 
prayers. – Harriett Bogaards and family 
 
Please pray for John Pothoven and his family as his 
son passed away. 

 

 

 

Please fill out this portion of the bulletin, 

tear it off, and bring to the welcome 

center in the atrium. Please place 

prayer requests in the offering plate. 

 

Guests:  

 1st Time Guest  

 Return Guest  

 
Name ___________________________________  

Address _________________________________  

City, State, Zip ___________________________  

Phone Number __________________________  

Email ________________________________  

 

 

o This is a change in my contact 

information. 

o Please add me to the Top 10 

emailing list. 
 
 

 

I WOULD LIKE TO VISIT WITH A STAFF 

MEMBER TO:  

o Become a more devoted 

follower of Christ  

o Commit my life to Christ  

o Discuss a personal issue 

o Serve at Central  

o Other 

 

 

I WOULD LIKE PRAYER:  

 

o This is a personal request that is 

to be kept confidential 

 

o I would like this request listed on 

the prayer chain/bulletin  
 

 

 

 

CONNECT  

 

Children are welcome at all services. 
However, if you’d like some relief: 
-Childcare is provided for children (infants 
– age 3) in the nursery. 
-Simulcasts of the services are provided in 
the Family Room by the offices for families 
with young children. 
-We also have a Nursing Room for mothers 
available by the nursery. 
 


